
S e l l a f i e l d

“Being able to attend the NTEC
careers fair as a previous NTEC
student to represent Sellafield
Ltd was a great opportunity to
explain Sellafield's mission to

those interested in the nuclear
industry, and to discuss the
opportunities available at

Sellafield for both students and
graduates. It also allowed me to

highlight the benefits of the
NTEC course in my career

progression due to the
knowledge I obtained on the

nuclear industry and the
opportunity I had to work

alongside CRA and Sellafield on
my dissertation project, both of

which gave me a strong
foundation of knowledge and

relevant experience that I
could use once joining the

company” - Caitlin Redhead,
Sellafield
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Caitlin Redhead, attended NTEC
2021-2022

Claire Collins and Stuart Breen
both attended NTEC 2022-23


